Certificate of Biostatistics

To whoimm it Imay concern

submucosal tumors originating from muscularis propria |dy

esophagogastric junction
Chief investigator: Jia Cao,

Endoscopy Center, Department  of Gastroenterology, Shanghai East

Hospital, Tong) University School of Medicine, Shanghat, China.

This letter is to confirm that I have ead the ethics application prepared

for this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and

techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,

Jie Zhu, Ph.D., Department ot Research Management, Shanghai East

Hospital, Tongji University School of Medicine, Shanghai, China.

E-mail: dfyyzscq@163.com

Telephone: 02 [-58804518

Fax: 58798999



